
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Karen Kwasniewski' <karenkwas27@hotmail.com>

Date: 1/29/2018 9:53:11 AM
Subject: RE: MY EMAIL

Good Morning Ms. Kwasniewski,
 
We have received your emails. As I said in my first email it is not appropriate for our office to interfere in the 
decisions of a local law enforcement agency.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Karen Kwasniewski [mailto:karenkwas27@hotmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:50 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: MY EMAIL
 
Catherine,

Just seeing if lt. Govern got my last email.
 

Karen Kwasniewski
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